
 

January 25, 2018 

 

Adam Oliensis 

LoHud Comedy 

3 Pvt Lovett Ct. 

Blauvelt, NY 10913 

Dear Adam, 

I would like to thank you for bringing your LoHud Comedy show to our Music at the Mansion 

concert series last Saturday. You and Andy Pitz were a great hit with the crowd, and the show 

was universally praised. There is clearly a great thirst for good comedy in our neighborhood! 

Your show was one of our most successful in the five-year history of our venue. 

On behalf of all of the volunteers of the Friends of Crawford Park, we thank you for helping us 

raise funds to beautify and maintain the park!  

We look forward to doing another show with you in 2019 when our remodeled space reopens. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Andy Stevens 

Manager, Music at the Mansion 

Crawford Park 

122 North Ridge St. 

Rye Brook, NY 10573 


